
 

  

 
 
 

 
 

Monday June 10th 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Eid Celebration Day-Friday 21st June 2024 

We would like to invite all children to a celebration for Eid in school on Friday 21st 
June. 

Children can come to school for the day in their special Eid clothes or party clothes 
and in the afternoon will take part in a range of activities finishing with a special 
assembly hosted by Year Six children. 

If your child would like, they can bring a snack to school. This could be a ‘snacking 
plate/box’ with foods that they enjoy and can eat after lunch in class with their friends 
while wearing their special clothes. Please name your child’s plate/box and make sure 
that it is securely wrapped for after lunchtime. Drinks can also be sent into school, but 
these must not be fizzy. 

Please can we politely remind you that food is only for your child and will not be 
shared as we have children with food allergies. Please can we also respectfully ask that 
you only provide food that does not include nuts of any kind. As an allergy aware 
school, it is important that all our children can enjoy this celebration, 

 

Thank you once again for your support. 

Kind regards 

 

Gail Kelley 

Parental Involvement Worker 

 


